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27th March 2024  

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

We have made it to the end of another fantastic term at Ashby Fields Primary School and I would like to take 
this opportunity to say an enormous thank you to all the staff, pupils and families at Ashby Fields. The children have 
had some wonderful experiences in their learning, that they will remember for the rest of their lives. Also, thank you 
to our parents/carers for the on-going support demonstrated this term.   

 
First and foremost, I want to extend my heartfelt appreciation to each of you for your unwavering dedication 

to your child's academic progress and personal development. Your involvement, whether it be through attending 
parent-teacher conferences, volunteering in the classroom, or supporting learning at home, plays a vital role in 
fostering a nurturing and enriching environment for our children. 

 
Throughout this term, our children have demonstrated remarkable resilience, adaptability, and enthusiasm 

for learning. From engaging in hands-on science experiments in Science Week to delving into literary adventures and 
meeting exciting authors for World Book Day, they have embraced new challenges with curiosity and determination. 
I am continually inspired by their creativity, passion, and thirst for knowledge. 

 

I hope you all enjoyed attending your child’s Spring Festivals, it was lovely to see so many of you in school.  
 
Below are some important messages about the start of next term; 

 

• Teacher Training Day- Monday 15th April 2024  

• Term Starts- We start back at the normal time, on Tuesday 16th April 2024 

• There are two bank holidays in May- 6th May/27th May (during half term break)  

• School finishes on Friday 24th May 2024 for half term break 

• Term starts- Monday 3rd June 2024  

• Term ends for summer break- Tuesday 23rd July 2024 
 
 

We hope you have a well-deserved break. I hope that you have a wonderful time with friends and family and 
that everyone in the school community comes back refreshed and ready for the summer term. 
 
Thank you once again for your continued support, and I wish you all a peaceful Easter.  
 
Kind regards,  

 
Mrs Rachel Edkins, MA 
Executive Headteacher 
 

 
 



  

 
 

 


